
 

December 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 

STEERING COMMITTEE 
ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 

  
 

The Steering Committee meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

has been CANCELLED 
 
 

The next meeting of the Steering Committee of the Orange 
County Sanitation District will be held on Wednesday,          
January 27, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Contact:  Kelly Lore, Clerk of the Board, by phone at (714) 593-7433 or by email 
at klore@ocsd.com. 

 

 


